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Friday 3rd May 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Key Stage 2 SATs, End of Year Production and Robin Wood 
 
 

Please find below the timetable for the Key Stage 2 SATs tests, commencing 
Monday 13th May. We wish all our children the very best for SATs week. No matter 
what the results of the tests, we are extremely proud of all our children and of all 
their hard work and efforts. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you all for the hard work and 
commitment shown this year by everyone. As a school we very much appreciate the 
tremendous support and effort, which has assisted in supporting the in-school 
organisation and teaching.  
 
We will be providing breakfast each morning for the Year 6 children in the library 
from 8:30am, followed by a “relaxation session”. We ask that as many children as 
possible take up the offer of joining us, as this is part of our preparation and 
something children have enjoyed in previous years. 
 
Tests will be administered as follows: 
 

Monday 13th 
May, 2019 

Key stage 2 English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test, 
Paper 1, short answer questions. Key Stage 2 English Grammar, 
Punctuation and Spelling test, Paper 2 Spelling.  

Tuesday 14th 
May, 2019 

 
Key stage 2 English Reading 

 
Wednesday  
15th May, 2019 

 
Key stage 2 Mathematics, Paper 1 Arithmetic test 
Key stage 2 Mathematics, Paper 2 Reasoning  

 
Thursday 16th 
May, 2019 

Key stage 2 mathematics, Paper 3 Reasoning 

 
 
 
 
 



End of Year Production 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to move the date of the End of Year 
performance to Wednesday 10th July at 6pm. The dress rehearsal will now take 
place on Tuesday 9th July at 1:30pm. We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 
Robin Wood 2019 
 
Children attending Robin Wood should arrive at school on Friday 17th May in their 
own clothes at the usual time. Staff will then aim to head off for approximately 
9:30am, aiming to arrive at Robin Wood for 10:20am. Staff will be leaving Robin 
Wood at 2pm-2:15pm on Sunday 19th May, aiming to be back at St Anne’s for 
approximately 3pm. If we experience any problems with traffic, Mr Liddell will make 
contact and I will put it on the school Twitter account (@StAnnesRC1)!  
 
There are still families yet to pay for the Robin Wood trip. By lunchtime of Thursday 
16th May all balances will be checked. If there are still outstanding balances by then, 
your child will not be able to attend the trip. 
 
*Spending money is limited to £5.  
 
*Any medication, including travel sickness tablets, must be in a sealed and named 
bag (along with instructions) and given to Mr Liddell before the trip (ideally on the 
Friday morning). Please ensure if your child does suffer from travel sickness that 
they take their medication ahead of the outward journey! 
 
*Children are not permitted to bring any food on the trip. 
 
*No electrical equipment is allowed. This includes mobile phones, tablets, and 
hairdryers. This also now includes disposable cameras. Staff will take photographs 
of all children and these will be placed in their Records of Achievement. If staff have 
any concerns about your child, Mr Liddell will contact you from Robin Wood.   
 
*It would be a good idea to label clothes with your child’s name! 
 
On Monday 20th May, following the trip, children are usually extremely tired. It is an 
option for them to arrive in school to be registered by 10:30am. If they arrive before 
this time, they will be awarded both marks for the day.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
A Duffy 
Headteacher 
 


